
 
 

 
 

January 28, 2025 
 

 
Ms. Judith Kaleta 
Acting Secretary 
U.S. Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE 
Washington, DC 20590-0001 
 
Dear Ms. Kaleta, 
 
I write in support of the application submitted by the City of Johns Creek, Georgia for funding 
through the U.S. Department of Transportation’s (USDOT) Better Utilizing Investments to 
Leverage Development (BUILD) program.  

The City of Johns Creek plans to use this funding to replace two bridges on Old Alabama Road. 
The new bridges will be wider, reducing congestion, improving resiliency, and connecting 
residents with important community resources including a middle school, a county library, and a 
local church. The project aims to greatly improve connectivity for residents and boost overall 
economic development in Johns Creek. 

I urge USDOT to give the City of Johns Creeks' BUILD Program application its fullest 
consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.  
 
      Sincerely, 

      
 
�
�

      Jon Ossoff 
      United States Senator 
 

Youbin Park


